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TEAGUES BRIDGE PRIMARY 
THE BEATING HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

SUMMER TERM: 

With the warmer weather finally with us, can I please ask that the children 
wear appropriate school uniform. Skirts should be just above the knee and not 
shorter. There seem to be a few children in base 8 and 9 that are wearing their skirts a 
little too short. Children can also wear sandals during the summer months. Please ensure 
that these are suitable for school and won’t cause them to trip when they are playing outside. 
Children can bring in sunhats to wear when they are outside. Can I just ask that they have 
their name clearly displayed on the inside. They can also have sunscreen but must apply this 
themselves. 

HOMEWORK CLUB: 

We will be starting a homework club the second week after Easter. Please sign up via Par-
ent pay if you would like your child to attend. This will be Monday 3.15-4.15 for KS1 and 
Wednesday 3.15-4.15 for KS2. It is an opportunity for children to complete their home-
work if they are not doing so at home. There will be no charge for this club. 

NEW SCHOOL JOURNEY PROJECT: 
As part of this project we are asking if any families have any unwanted bikes that they could donate 
to the recycling scheme. These are then repaired and passed onto families where children don’t have a 
bike. Can you please let school know if you are able to donate any unwanted bikes. We will ask you to 
bring them to school on a set date.  

DATES: 

Dates for week commencing 5th May 2025 

• 5th May ~ Bank holiday Monday ~ no school. 

• 6th, 7th and 8th  May ~ Balance workshops ~ EYFS. 

• 8th May ~ VE day celebrations ~ Special lunch ~ Menu is further on in the newsletter. Classes will also be 
celebrating this throughout the day and learning about this celebration. Non-uniform day ~ wear red, 
white or blue. Non charge for this day. 

• 9th May ~ Base 1 open afternoon for parents ~ 2.30-3.00pm. 

• 12th May ~ year SATS ~ 12th May –15th May 2025. Please ensure children arrive promptly so that these 
tests can begin at 9.00am. 

• 15th May ~ Base 2 open afternoon for parents ~ 2.30-3.00pm. 

• 19th May ~ Sponsored walk ~ sponsor forms will be coming out today. 

• 20th May ~ Base 1 and 2 ~ Exotic zoo visit to school. 

• 21st May ~ Year 5 ~ Loudmouth production 

• 21st May ~ Golf festival ~ base 6 

• 22nd May ~ Animal man visit to school ~ Base 5 and 6 

• 22nd May ~ Base 4 open afternoon for parents ~ 2.30-3.00pm. 

• 23rd May ~ Base 3 open afternoon for parents ~ 2.30-3.00pm. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

  

Dates for summer term 2025 



 

 

  



 

 

 

Some dates may change, I will add dates to the Friday newsletter with any changes. 

 

 



 

 

 

VE Day Celebrations ~ Lunch Menu 

No sandwich option this day. 

 

Fish, Chips and Mushy Peas 

Quorn fish fingers ~ Vegetarian 
option 

Pudding ~ Shortbread biscuits with 
special VE day icing. 

 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

In base 1 we have started a new topic 
called ‘All Creatures Great and 

Small’. We have been enjoying our 
music lessons and have enjoyed 

playing the glockenspiel to the song ’I 
Feel Good’ by James Brown. We have 
enjoyed our new role play area using 
it to act out the story of the ‘Three 

Little Pigs’.  

In Read Write Inc this week we have 
been learning our new sounds.  

In maths we have been learning the name and the properties 
of 3d shapes and finding real life objects that are the same 

shape.  

In Literacy we have been writing abut the story ‘The Three Little Pigs.' We have concentrated on un-
jumbling sentences so that the sentence makes sense.  We have been practicing using a capital letter          

and full stop. 



 

 

 

 

 

This week in Starfish.. 
We have started our new story book in Literacy, The Three Little Pigs. 
We have been using our writing skills to write a setting description fo-
cusing on capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. We have also 
been trying to expand our sentences using ‘and’.  

We learnt about human and 
physical features in geography 
and we will begin to explore the 
human and physical features 
in our local area of Telford.   

In Science, we have been learning about different groups of animals 
and how we can group animals by their similarities and differences. 
We have begun to look at names of animal groups such as reptiles, 
mammals and amphibians.  

In Maths we have been learning 
to count up to 100. We have 
been exploring one more and one 
less that given numbers and ex-
ploring how to use a 100 square 
to help us with our counting.   



 

 

 

  

This week in Seahorses... 

Art 

In the last week of Spring, we began our art journey into exploring fine lines and created these 

beautiful florals. This term we are deepening our art skills, by building on colour, and continuing 

our practice how to use the tip of a paint brush for fine lines, or pressing it to create an effect. 

Maths 
 

This week in maths, we have been introduced to division through grouping and sharing by 
understanding how to complete each task and recognising how many groups we have, and what is 

the share in each group. 

Literacy 

This week in Literacy, we read our 
new book, ‘The Search for the 

Giant Arctic Jellyfish’ which has 
us all excited! We began asking 
questions and creating question 
sentences, before adding further 

detail with subordinating 
conjunctions. 



 

 

 

  

       Pedestrian Training 

This week  Dolphin’s completed activities to support us in learning how to safely cross the 

roads using the Green Cross Code. We put out new skills to the test and left school to safe-

ly practice crossing the roads with the adults, ensuring to stop, look and listen. We knew 

when it was safe and when it was not safe to cross the roads and could demonstrate this in 

real life practice! 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

In ICT children learnt how to use a search engine online to research a topic. Our new Histo-

ry topic is all about the Victorians, so we used the laptops to research Victorian Houses. Af-

ter we found a variety of Victorian houses, we guessed if they were American or English 

and looked at the website ending in either .com or .co.uk or .org to confirm if they were 

from America or the UK. After that, we used Google Earth to find Belle Vue Road in 

Shrewsbury to look at some Victorian houses not far from our local area. After that, we 

learnt how to use the freehand tools in the program Paintz, to make Victorian Houses fea-

turing front door, bay window, and roof with chimney. Children learnt how to save their 

work, to open it again at a later date.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Homework of the week award 
We have introduced a new award for Friday’s award assembly. 

This is in recognition of the fabulous homework most of our children produce. It is 
also to show the importance of doing homework. 

We need to ensure that children are equipped to be able to complete homework, as a 
school we are looking at our homework offer and adapting it to meet the needs of 
the children.  

The most important homework your child can complete is reading, this opens the 
doors to all other learning in school and in life. 

Each Base has nominated two children for this week’s homework of the week award 
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Turtles Remy  Hope 

Starfish Millie Mathias 

Seahorses Jacob  Sienna 

Dolphins Theo Arnesh 

Seals Retal Poppy 

Swordfish Harry Charmaine 

Belugas   

Octopi Tola Kyra 

Sharks Anastasia Jacob 



 

 

 

 

Star Player of the week award 
 

On Monday, Thursday and Friday, all children have PE. This is de-
livered by the Crossbar coach. The coaches have recently introduced 
star player of the week from each base. This is because of the ef-
fort they make and the sportsmanship they show. Please see the chil-
dren chosen for ‘Star Player of the week’ award this week. 

 

             

Teagues Bridge Primary  School 
Phone No:  01952 388450 
www.teaguesbridgeprimary.org  
a2191@telford.gov.uk                                                  

 

 

   

  

 

 
 

 

Turtles Daria 

Starfish Charlie 

Seahorses Holly 

Dolphins Jenson 

Seals Lewis 

Swordfish Jared 

Belugas James 

Octopi  Luke 

Sharks Ajai 
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Friday Awards 

Our Awards Assembly takes place on a Friday via Microsoft Teams. Children were awarded with 
their certificates in class. Please see below a list of the children who have received awards this 

week. 

Best class attendance this week: 

KS1 ~ Starfish ~ 99% ~  FANTASTIC  

KS2 ~ Belugas ~ 98% ~ SUPER 

 

Base Star of 
the week 

Worker of 
the week 

Whale Rules 
Champion 

Respectful 
Rangers 

Handwriting 
Heroes 

Punctual 
Panda 

Best at-
tendance 

1 Zhaire Idera 

Leon 

George 

Nicholas 

Reggie 

Casper 

Matei Heidi Savannah
-Grace 

2 Verity Molly 

Rahnia 

Lottie 

Millie 

Roman 

Mathias 

Maria Ashton Charlie 

3 Anna Ashton 

George 

Nathan 

Aikya 

Ava 

Willow 

Gunveer Oliver Cooper 

4 Maya Jasmine 

Sophie 

Heidi 

Leyla 

Jenson 

Harnoor  

Aria Enzo Alfie 

5 Jazmine Carter 

Lewis 

Tianna 

Harriet 

Elizabeth 

Alaya 

Luna Sophie Thaigo 

6 Arjan Olivia 

Essa 

Indi 

Tymon 

Erin 

Jaskarn 

Phoebe Layton Ishaan 

7 Eloise Sakina 

Harrison 

Amelia 

Freya 

Emma 

Daniel 

Annabelle Lilly Harry 

8 Emily Kendal 

Jaiton  

Koen 

Hevya 

Luke 

Tillie 

Aryan Louie Nikola 

9 Ellysia Navraj 

Thomas 

Evie 

Amara 

Ajai 

Annie 

Betul Phoebe Callum 
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This letter will also be coming out separate on the e-mail. We will arrange a date for you to bring you do-
nated bikes to school. 
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